
	

Au Petit Bonheur – Η Χαρά των Μικρών 

50 Iraklitou street 

Glyfada, Athens 16674 

Tel: (+30) 210 96 58 207 

Email: opetibon@gmail.com 

Site: www.aupetitbonheurmaternelle.com 

In the case that they have not already done so, parents are kindly asked to bring to the school the 

following documents at the beginning of the school year (1 September 2017): 

The	enrolment	form,	fully	completed	and	signed	by	a	parent	or	guardian	of	the	child	
	

A	birth	certificate	or	photocopy	of	the	passport	of	the	child	 	

A	certificate	from	a	pediatrician	confirming	that	the	child	is	in	good	health	and	is	able	to	attend	school	
	

A	copy	of	the	child’s	vaccination	certificates	
	

Three	passport/ID	photos	of	the	child		 	

	

Parents’ Checklist and Information  

for the School Year 2018-19 

Please circle the response that corresponds to your consent or lack thereof: 

With	my	consent,	my	child	will	participate	in	the	educational	trips	which	will	be	organised	by	the	school	
during	the	academic	year	2017-18	 YES/NO	

With	my	consent,	photos	of	school	activities	that	feature	my	child	may	be	uploaded	to	the	website	and	
social	media	pages	of	Au	Petit	Bonheur		
(*Kindly	note	that	the	children’s	faces	are	at	all	times	hidden	with	the	use	of	a	photo	editing	programme;	in	the	
case	that	the	parents	do	not	provide	their	consent,	the	webpages	of	the	school	will	exclude	entirely	any	photos	
that	feature	their	children)		 
	

YES/NO	

	

Name of the child:                                                                                                                     f 

Name of the parent/guardian:                                                                                                     Υ 

Signature of the parent/guardian:                                                                                                Υ 

Parents are asked to ensure that their children’s schoolbag will contain:  

• A	change	of	clothes	and	underwear		
• A	painting	apron	
• The	blue	notebook	of	correspondence	with	the	family	(the	blue	book	will	be	provided	by	the	school	at	the	

beginning	of	the	school	year)		

At the beginning of the school year, parents are asked to notify the school of any health problems 

or considerations, food or medical allergies that their child may have 


